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As the enclosed list shows, a number of Anglican-Roman Catholic
Commiesions have now been set up at national or provincial level in
different parts of the world. As the Anglican Secretary to the Anglican/
Roman Catholic International Commission I have recently been approached
by some of them with requests for documents or material for study from
A.R.C.I.C. or from other national commissions. This has prompted me to
write, as I am now doing, to a correspondent in sach of these commissions
for two reasons. First, to inform you of the existence of siuilar groups
in other ccuntries. And second, to put to you the suggestion thet it might
be profitable if you could forward to the cther mational Anglican/Roman
Catholic Commiszsions, as well as to me for the International Commission,
any reports of your own meetings or other documents which you feel would
be of value to your colleagues in other countries.

May I also add & reminder that at the next meeting of the International
Commissicn at Windsor in September this year we shall be continuing our
discussion of the three subjects of the now published "working papers" produced
at Venice last year. Your own Commission'!s comments or criticisms of these
will be eagerly welcomed by the International Commission, anéd can be passed
on to ther through me, preferably before the end of July. Copies of the
Venice papers are also available from this office if you have been unable
to obtain them from other sources.
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